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NEXT MEETING - RED CROSS

Contributors to the Penny's window display should pick up their trophies at this meeting.

The club is assured of at least one member next year. Congratulations to Larry Beatenhead,
wizrtier vi. the March "Show and Tell".

Our thanks go to Bob Thomas and Carl Dolloff for the use of their tents and Ivan Haney for
his bus which all helped with the good weather to make our club's first open water dive of
the season a success. We had a nice big crowd and the opportunity to dive with "Doc" and
some of his boys on the car and boat both in Lake Fenton. We hope John Garner gets his
broken toe healed soon so he can go diving with Club at Higgins, May 17th,

The next board meeting is at Dolloff's, 3970 Janes, 8:30 PM, Thursday, june 4th.

Our club meeting this month, May 14th, will be held at the American Red Cross Building,

426 North Jefferson, Saginaw, & will be at 7:30 p.m. SHARP.  Our guest speaker is

Bob Nagy - MUCC chairman for the MSDC. He is going to explain the proposed reorganization
of the MSDC. Program for this meeting: May 14at 7:30 PM)

1. Tom Hertier - Sam's Rock Shop, "The Treasures of the South Shore of Lake
Superior"

Coffee Break with music by Ron Eurick and the "Tempests”
2. Walt Disney's "Mysteries of the Deep" (a 24 minute color £ilm]
3. "The Best Spot to Dive" by: anyone who will {2 minute limit per person}

Pool swim is Thursday night, May 21st, at Saginaw High School. Your last chance to pass the
Open Water Qualification Test in a pool,

Our next club dive is with the Bay City Aquarians at Higgins Lake State Park. Time: 12:00
noon, This is also our clean-up project -~ I don't think we could have gotten a better State
Park, Let's really get together and have a ball.

The Spearfishing Contest will be held at Little Portage L.ake, Sunday, May 24th, More
information at: the club meeting,



